
Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Fwd: Mining Permit request
1 message

Matthew Miller <mm@shifarms.com> Mon, Dec 23, 2019 at 2:44 PM
To: "Lennberg - DNR, Patrick" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Hi there Patrick!

To follow up, I have attached the pictures of the weed mitigation and the updated sign for the entrance of the mining pit. Please let me know if there is anything else that you need from us. Next we will be working
on the temporary cessation application. Happy Holidays!

Thanks, 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: LaSondra Schneider <ls@shifarms.com>
Date: Mon, Dec 23, 2019 at 3:18 PM
Subject: Re: Mining Permit request
To: Matthew Miller <mm@shifarms.com>
Cc: Drew Ferguson <df@shifarms.com>, Steven Turetsky <st@shifarms.com>

Here is a pic of the sign back on the gate & several pics of the trees.  

Have a great day!
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On Mon, Dec 23, 2019 at 12:26 PM LaSondra Schneider <ls@shifarms.com> wrote:
Here is a pic of the sign....also, Matt, your original attachment is a URL & I can't open it.

Have a great day!
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On Mon, Dec 23, 2019 at 10:26 AM Matthew Miller <mm@shifarms.com> wrote:
Thanks for the update. Please let me know when someone completes this and please send along the picture

On Mon, Dec 23, 2019 at 11:13 AM LaSondra Schneider <ls@shifarms.com> wrote:
Good morning, all!   We will see what we can do today, Matt.  But, David Q is on vacation all this week, so Adrian is working with Mark M in the fields.  

Have a great day!

On Mon, Dec 23, 2019 at 8:36 AM Matthew Miller <mm@shifarms.com> wrote:
Hey there,

If you could include those that would be great as they will probably satisfy the needs of the mining board. LaSondra, it would be great if we could get the sign changed and photos of that over to them today
also

Thanks! 

On Fri, Dec 20, 2019 at 5:26 PM Drew Ferguson <df@shifarms.com> wrote:
Hi All

Not sure if any of these pictures help but took these a few weeks ago down at the mine.

Have a good weekend!

On Fri, Dec 20, 2019, 2:54 PM LaSondra Schneider <ls@shifarms.com> wrote:
Hi Matt!  I also hoped to have this task finished today.  

Yes, I will be here Monday, Thursday & Friday next week & the week of New Year's. 

Thanks for your understanding & happy holidays!

On Fri, Dec 20, 2019, 1:39 PM Matthew Miller <mm@shifarms.com> wrote:
Hey there Lasondra,

I was hoping to get this all worked out this week but I know you guys are busy. Will someone be at the farm on Monday before the holidays? 

Thanks! 

On Mon, Dec 16, 2019 at 1:54 PM LaSondra Schneider <ls@shifarms.com> wrote:
Hi Matt!  It's always nice to have visitors & we hope it provided some insight into 'Farm Life' LOL  

It's a snowy day here in Pueblo (schools closed), but we will work on the 2 requests this week.  Allso, I added Drew so he'll be in the loop.

Happy Holidays! 

On Mon, Dec 16, 2019 at 9:59 AM Matthew Miller <mm@shifarms.com> wrote:
Hey Lasondra,
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